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Ms. Monroe,

Please instruct Northern Pass to bury the proposed power lines through the City of Concord.

The lack of transparency on Northern Pass is simply not the New Hampshire way. If a public utility, a
power company, really supported the communities of New Hampshire, why would it leave us in the
dark? Vital information is being hidden – shielded from public view and scrutiny.

Northern Pass and Hydro-Quebec are offering a $200 million Forward NH Fund that they promote as
support for economic development programs, clean energy innovations, and programs to grow jobs and
support tourism. Think about this: If our economic development efforts and tourism in New Hampshire
were not at risk of adverse impact, why offer this money? Hydro-Quebec and Eversource know this
project will harm New Hampshire.

Please do not approve this project as presently proposed.

Paul E. Gendron
Milford, NH 03055
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